
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

29 April 2022 

 

Bell Shakespeare Performance  
Stage 3 

 

Dear Parent/s and Carer/s, 

As part of our Stage 3 Creative Arts teaching and learning program in Term 3, all students will attend a 

performance of The Wonderful World of Will run by Bell Shakespeare in Week 9 of Term 2. 

 

When: Tuesday 21 June 2022 

Where: Quakers Hill Public School Hall  

Cost: $10 per student  

 

The Wonderful World of Will is a 50-minute performance which is paired with a 10-minute Q&A for an 

action-packed hour of Shakespeare immersion. Each performance explores key scenes and soliloquies, 

analysis of William Shakespeare’s language, choices and themes and contemporary commentary all 

wrapped up in a fresh, modern narrative. 

 

Please complete and sign the Bell Shakespeare permission note  

(in Forms) on the School Stream app by Monday 30 May 2022. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Brehony                             Mr Lo Campo 
Performance Coordinator             Principal 
 


